
 

 

 

 

City Council Memorandum 
 

 

 

 

 

 

To: Mayor Fasbender & City Councilmembers 

From: Dan Wietecha, City Administrator 

Date: April 1, 2024 

Item: 2024-2025 LELS Local No. 249 Union Contract  

 

Council Action Requested: 

Approve the 2024-2025 Lateral Transfer Memorandum of Understanding for Law 

Enforcement Labor Services, Inc. Local No. 249 (Officers). 

 

Background Information: 

The 2024-2025 collective bargaining agreement for the LELS Local No. 249 was 

approved by Council on December 18, 2023. The attached Memorandum of 

Understanding was inadvertently omitted. Other than extending the effective dates, the 

provisions of the MOU remain unchanged. 

 

Financial Impact: 

N/A   

 

Advisory Commission Discussion: 

N/A  

 

Council Committee Discussion: 

N/A 

 

Attachments: 

Law Enforcement Labor Services, Inc. Local No. 249 Lateral Transfer Memorandum of 

Understanding 
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